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REMINDER – P5/7 Pupils 

Ten Pieces at Odeon Dumfries 

P5-7 pupils must be at school by 8.50am on Monday, 6th 

October 2014 to be ready to go to the Odeon at 

Dumfries.  Anyone arriving later than 9.00am will miss 

the bus!  Pupils will return in time for lunch at school. 

 

Parent Helpers 

A huge THANK YOU to everyone who helped with the ‘Walk to School 

Week’.  It is very much appreciated! 

 

Rag Bag Commission 

Thank you to everyone who recycles clothing, towels, etc in the 

Rag Bag containers for the benefit of our schools. 

Applegarth received £96.80 since the last collection 3 

months ago and Hutton received a cheque for £130.80. 

 

APPLEGARTH:  Reminder  

School Photographs 

If you wish to purchase your child(ren)’s school photograph, please return 

your envelope with the correct amount on Monday, 6th October 2014.  We 

will be sending orders away prior to the October holiday. NB: any late 

orders will incur an extra charge from Tempest. 

 

Enclosures: 

� Annandale & Eskdale Sports Academy October leaflet (Applegarth 

only) 

� Hutton – Film Club leaflet 

� P1 Parents letter 

� After School Swimming Club - letter 

� National Poetry Day Postcards 

� Norovirus leaflet 


